
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 087                             Dated    27.8.2020 

To 

The Chairman 

Coal India Limited, 

Coal Bhawan, Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 

Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

 

Sub:-- Request for allowing Pahological and Radiological Investigations at NABL approved 

Laboratories 

 

 Dear Sir, 
 

It is a pleasure that CIL has prepared a list of Empaneled Hospitals where Working and Retired 

employees, both executives and non-executives, are allowed to avail treatment as per rules laid 

down by company. 

 

However, most of the time it becomes a hardship and financial burden on the part of 

beneficiaries to visit such hospitals time and again for undergoing Pathological/Radiological 

Investigations prescribed by them. Many a times chances are that, near their place of 

stay/residence, such laboratories are available who are NABL approved and willing to extend 

CGHS rates too to the patients. 

 

 In the light of above facts, AIACE requests for making minor amendments in Medical rules of CIL, 

as suggested above. 
 

  Thanking You, 

 

 

(P.K.SINGH RATHOR) 

Principal General Secretary 

All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE)  

 

Cc 

CMD/DP/DF, All subsidiary companies of CIL 

DP/DF/DT/DM,CIL. 

CMD, SCCL,Singrareni. 


